Laura Ashton

a———— — —
From: Clive Hudson <clerk@winnersh.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 December 2014 16:26
To: Laura Stevens
Cc: Development Control
Subject: comments on VAR/2014/2499
Hello Laura

Winnersh Parish Council has previously responded to VAR/2014/2499 with no objection and a supplementary
comment.

After further discussion at a recent Full Council meeting | have been instructed to inform you that the
Council wishes to change its response to an OBJECTION, stating that the application should not be
approved unless adequate mitigation of night-time noise and light is undertaken.

Regards

Clive Hudson

Parish Clerk

Winnersh Parish Council
0118 9780244
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